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			Letter Writing Campaign





6 Steps To A Successful Letter Writing Campaign …





One of the most effective (and easiest) ways to raise money for the Huntington’s Disease is to launch a letter writing campaign. By simply drafting a “dear family and friends” letter explaining why you, your company, and/or family are participating in the HD National Walk, you can reach your largest audience — without even leaving the comfort of your home! And, it can be your ticket to fund-raising success (the average letter writing campaign raises $1,500!).





		If you need some help with your letter,		simply call the HDSA office. Remember, 		HDSA is here to help you and your Family	 Team rereach its fund-raising goal!





Step 1:   Develop Your Mailing List


Before you send your letter out, you need to determine who you will send it to. Remember – the larger your distribution list, the larger your results. 


Start with lists you already have:


Address Book • Rolodex • 


Holiday Card List 


Team /League Rosters • Church/Club Directories Vendors


Don’t forget people from your past:


Classmates • Roommates • Teachers • Neighbors


Co-Workers • Teammates • Fraternal or Alumni Groups


Then add:  


Businesses You Frequent  


Business Colleagues


	Families Of Your Children’s Schoolmates 


& Anyone Else You Can Think Of!




















Step 2:   Write Your Letter


Before you get started, here are a few tips:


		Include your fund-raising goal • Enclose a 		self-addressed envelope with each letter (stamped, if possible) • Include a deadline for donations (before the walk weekend Sept. 21 & 22, 2002) • Suggest a donation level • Speak from the heart and tell people why it’s important to you that a cure for Huntington’s Disease is found • State that their donation is tax-deductible and that checks should be made payable to: Huntington’s Disease Society of America • Follow up each letter with a phone call





Remember, the most effective letter will 


come directly from your heart, so don’t weigh it down with too many statistics.  • Discuss your daily routine either as a caregiver or as someone living with HD • Explain your concerns about living at risk.  Remember … your personal testimony will have the greatest impact on your reader and raise more money to find a cure. 





Step 3:   Mail Your Letters


Ideally, your letters should go out six—eight weeks before the walk – although successful results have been achieved “in a pinch“. 











Step 4:   Collect The Money


Step 5:   Turn In Your Money 


Step 6: Write Your Thank You Notes


Be sure to send out thank you notes (or letters) to all of your supporters announcing your success. Acknowledging your contributors generosity this year will ensure their future support!











